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Comment regarding TOP 10 

 

The proposed change of name is merely a formal adjustment of the name of the Company. The 
proposed change takes into account the fact that the current corporate name of the Company 
"B.R.A.I.N. Biotechnology Research and Information Network AG" is very rarely used in spoken 
language and that the company has evolved in recent years into an integrated company in which the 
BioIndustrial pillar has acquired an equivalent role to BioScience. In addition, the proposed new 
name of the company "BRAIN Biotech AG" is easier to find in internet search engines, stock market 
portals and on social media.  

The company's operating business and strategy remain unaffected by the proposed company change. 

 

 


